Healthy Snacks for Sports

Dear Team Member and Family,

Welcome to a new season! I’m pleased to announce that the City of Hamilton has online resources that will help us to support the healthy eating efforts of our player and their families. 

Children learn about healthy eating at school and home, but they also need a supportive community environment to help put those lessons into action. We can help make this happen. Community sports offer us the opportunity to role model healthy eating. 

Here is what we are asking of you: every child brings a water bottle and parents take turns bringing fresh fruit for after the game.  Remember the orange slices we all ate on the sidelines when we were kids? Let’s bring back them back!
Over the course of the season, I will send home information to guide us in creating a healthy eating culture. To begin, I have provided you with <Enter name of the handout that you will distribute>.  We look forward to a successful season in which every child on the team gets to play and have fun!

Visit www.hamilton.ca/allstarsnacks to check out the online resources.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation,

<Insert coach's name>
